
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Y6 Crucial Crew – Thursday 6th March  
 
 

Dear parent/carers, 
 
On Thursday 6th March, Year 6 will be attending the Crucial Crew Safety event at Letton 
Hall, Shipdham. 
 
Crucial Crew is an interactive safety initiative aimed at 10/11 year olds.  It will comprise 
of 8 theatre style sets that recreate situations of crime and danger.  They will experience 
and participate in a range of realistic situations which are potentially life-threatening in 
order to raise their awareness of what they can do to increase their own and others 
safety.   
 
Please note that we will be travelling from Mundford. The event takes place in the 
morning and we will need to leave Mundford at 8:35 a.m. so please can children ensure 
they arrive at school at 8:25 latest. 
 
Children should wear their usual school uniform, but ensure they have a warm coat as 
some of the activities take place outside.  
 
We will eat lunch back at school, but please could children bring a packed lunch on the 
day in case we are delayed on the journey back. I will drive the children back from 
Mundford, so you do not need to organise travel back to Gooderstone. If you 
have any questions regarding this, please let me know.  
 
Please complete the consent on Arbor by Wednesday 26th February. This trip is free for 
the children to attend. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Stanley 
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